
Announcements for Friday, September 21, 2018 

 

 Congratulations swimmers & divers on a great meet against Creekside.  In the end the girl’s 

team beat the Knights while the boy’s teams lost by one point.  Next meet is Conference 

Champs. 

 

 Congratulations to our Girls Golf Team as they are 7-0 this season.  They recently defeated the 

Ponte Vedra Sharks and Nease Panthers with some amazing play and teamwork.  Next week, 

they’ll have a rematch with Nease and travel to Lake City to face the Columbia Tigers.  We wish 

them continued success as they prepare for Conference in two weeks. 

 

 Happily Ever After will be meeting on Tuesday, September 25th at 8:40 in room N241.  Please 

bring your registration form and payment. 

 

 The medical club will meet Monday at 8:30 in the auditorium. 

 

 The brand new club THE COLORS OF BARTRAM is collecting dues. Please go to SchoolPay or 

bring a check for $25.00 to Ms. Echt’s room N240. Deadline is Friday, October 5th. 

 

 Seniors who have paid their dues but did not pick up their shirt this morning at the breakfast 

should see Mrs. Gregory in office 123 during lunch. 

 

 Air Force JROTC is sponsoring an Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery or ASVAB.  The 

test will begin at 9:15 in the morning on October 24th in the BTHS Auditorium.  This test is 

offered to all BTHS students interested in the military service.  Please sign-up for the ASVAB in 

the AFJROTC classroom. 

 

 For anyone interested in playing high school soccer, there will be an informational meeting on 

Monday, September 24th in room 440 after school at 3:45 pm. 

 



 Happily Ever After is hosting a book drive during the month of September.  Please bring new 

and used books to room N241.  New books and coloring books will be donated to Wolfson’s 

and used books will be donated to Daniel’s House. 

 

 All Freshmen are invited to attend the annual Link Crew Freshmen Tailgate today before our 

home game against the SAHS Yellow Jackets. Please join your Link Crew Leaders for music, 

games, food, and fun. This event is free for freshmen students but does not include a ticket to 

the game. 

 

 Just a reminder:  BETA Club will be having their first meeting on Monday, September 24th at 

8:40 am in the small cafeteria.  Come to find more information on the upcoming service 

projects! 

 

 This is the last week to pay your dues to join the Spanish Club. Please bring a check for $20.00 

to Ms. Echt’s room ASAP. Our first meeting is on September 25th. 


